


































































































































































































































YOUR INVESTMENT, YOUR VOICE! 

Dear Neighbor, 

As you may know, the Lisle Park District is developing a Strategic Master Plan that will help set priorities 

for parks, programs, facilities, and special events for the park district for the next 5-10 years.  A major 

component of this plan is widespread public engagement to be sure future decisions are based on the 

feedback we receive from those whose tax investments fund our operations.    

Your household is one of a limited number selected at random to receive the enclosed survey and 

share your thoughts about the services we provide.  Whether you are an active user of park district 

services or not, your feedback is critical to ensuring we allocate your tax investment in a manner that 

reflects the recreational values of the community.  The enclosed survey should take approximately 10 – 

15 minutes to complete and your individual responses will remain confidential.  We are working with ETC 

Institute, an independent consulting firm, to conduct the survey, compile the data, and present the 

results to the park district.   

We would truly appreciate you completing the survey and returning it in the enclosed postage-paid 

envelope to ETC Institute within the next two weeks.  If you prefer to complete the survey online, you 

can do so at lislepdsurvey.org.  The results will be incorporated into the development of our Strategic 

Master Plan and will be posted on our main website at lisleparkdistrict.org, as well as our project specific 

website at planlisleparks.com.  We anticipate the plan being completed by March 31, 2023. 

The Lisle Park District Board and Staff are committed to taking a community-driven approach to 

allocating your tax dollars, and we appreciate your time and consideration in completing this survey.  If 

you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 630-353-4310 or email at 

dgarvy@lisleparkdistrict.org. 

Thank you again for taking this opportunity to let your thoughts be known! 

Sincerely, 

THE LISLE PARK DISTRICT 

Dan Garvy, MS, CPRP 

Director of Parks & Recreation 
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